
Need Help with 
Paying Tuition?
Education Scholarship Tax Credits Will Provide 
the Support Our Families and Schools Need! 

   The Education Scholarship Tax Credit legislation 
in Albany would provide $150 million in additional 
funds to help families with paying tuition.  Last 
June, the ETC came the closest ever to passing 
into law.  In fact, after years of approval by the State 
Senate and with strong support from Gov. Andrew 
Cuomo, the bill was blocked by only a relatively 
small number of members of the State Assembly.
  Thanks to the advocacy of thousands of religious 
and independent school parents throughout the 
state, we are closer than ever to passing this vital 
legislation into law to help families pay tuition and 
support our schools!
   But, to make it a reality, we need even more 
families, teachers and staff to help make our voice 
even louder and to push it over the top.  It’s easy to 
ensure your voice is heard loud and clear.  

To learn more about the Education Scholarship Tax Credit,  
additional information can be found at www.investined.org.

Please Join Us in This Fight for Our Students & Schools!

                   �Go to www.ACSINY.org, click on  
“NY Voter Action Center” and:  

1) �Follow the links to contact your state legislators 
to urge them to pass into law the Education 
Scholarship Tax Credit; and

2) �Register to Vote – so you can support those 
candidates who represent your interests.

Lawmakers in 28 states have provided families with help 
in paying K-12 tuition.  Only with your involvement will 
our lawmakers ensure families in New York State get the 
same support. 

Get Involved and Register to Vote Today!


